February 4, 1997

Mr. Conrad M. D’Esopo, Vice President
Arkwright Mutual Insurance Company
Mutual Boiler Division

225 Wyman Street

P.0. Box 9198

Waitham, MA 02254-9198

Dear Mr. D’Esopo:

Thank you for your letter dated January 9, 1997, in response to our letter of
December 4, 1996, wnich requested additional information concerning your
September 20, 1966, reply to the Notice of Nonconformance that was issued as a
result of the June 17-18, 1996, NRC insprction of Arkwright Mutual Insurance

Company. We have reviewed your reply and found it responsive to the concerns
raised in our letter.

We will review the impiementation of your corrective actinns during a future

inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be
maintained.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Robert M. Gallo, Chief

Special Inspection Branch

Division of Inspection and Support Programs
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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